
 

24th January 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Travel Tracker Update  

Please see below the positive data in terms of our children achieving the year-round walk to school 
challenge: 

Year 3   61% active on the app, 95% active journeys 
Class 1  94% active journeys - 29 children on for a badge 
Class 2  97% active journeys - 23 children on for a badge 
Class 3  82% active journeys - 28 children on for a badge 

Year 4   71% active on the app, 90% active journeys 
Class 6  84% active journeys - 26 on for a badge 
Class 5  92% active journeys - 18 on for a badge 
Class 4  97% active journeys - 25 on for a badge 

Year 5   66% active on the app, 91% active journeys 
Class 9  90% active journeys - 24 on for a badge 
Class 8  96% active journeys - 25 on for a badge 
Class 7  85% active journeys - 21 on for a badge 

Year 6   23% active on the app, 97% active journeys 
Class 10  100% active journeys - 0 on for a badge 
Class 11  93% active journeys - 0 on for a badge 
Class 12  97% active journeys. - 23 on for a badge 

Parents Meetings 

Thank you to the high number of parents who are attending parent meetings, our aim 
is to see 100%.   It is important to work together for the best interests of our children.  
It has also been lovely to see so many parents in school.  

Eating lunches 

Our Mid-day supervisors are a fantastic asset to our school and work hard 
at lunchtime to ensure that children are encouraged to eat as much as they 
can of their lunch whether this be school dinners or packed lunch. Before 
the children leave the table to go out for their playtime they put up their 
hands so that a mid-day can check how much they have eaten - if they 
have not eaten enough they are encouraged to try a little more.  If parents 
are worried about their child not eating enough during lunchtimes then 
please do speak to your child’s class teacher.   

Parent Classes 

Please see more information on the back of this newsletter regarding FREE English Classes. 

Get creative @ Oldham Libraries 

Please find alongside this newsletter a poster advertising events at Oldham, Chadderton and 
Northmoor libraries.  These events are funded by the Libraries of Sanctuary Programme.  All famil-
ies are welcome. 



 

ATTENDANCE 

Well done to classes 2, 3, 4, 5, 9, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% attendance last week.  
A very special well done to class 5 for achieving 100% 

DATES FOR AFTER THE HOLIDAY 

* Monday 27th January - Whole School Assembly (9am Parents Welcome) - Holocaust  
 Memorial Assembly 
* Tuesday 28th January - Class 7’s Parent Meetings 
* Wednesday 29th January - No Whole School assembly 
* Thursday 30th January -  Class 9’s Parent Meetings/School lunch taster sessions for  
 parents 11.30am 
* Friday 31st January - Whole School assembly (9am Parents Welcome) - Choral Speaking 
 Assembly/Class 11’s Parent Meetings  

FREE ENGLISH CLASSES FOR ADULTS 

We have an opportunity for you to come and learn English. It is a 
six week course, which will be held at Alexandra Park Junior 

School on Monday mornings. 

It will cover the basics of English and give you the confidence to 
speak fluent English. 

If you are interested please fill and return the slip below to secure 
your place. 

For any questions please contact Miss Yasmin on 0161 770 8321. 

Name of adult_________________________________________ 

Contact number_______________________________________ 



  


